
Bridgewater Youth Soccer Association
General Meeting Minutes

June 1, 2012

       Meeting called to Order at 7:15 pm

       Members Present: Ron Barron, Brian Tirrell, Meredith McManus, Jim McManus, Matthew  Leighton, 
George Umbrianna,  Cyndi Meaney, Holly Ridge, Justin Myers, Adam Myers

       Secretary’s Report:  (Ed)
� Hold off on reading of the minutes as the May BoD minutes have not been posted to website as yet.

       Treasurer’s Report: (George)
� May Financial Report was distributed and reviewed.
� -$9577.36 due to payouts for Challenge Cup.  All cash revenues from CC have been deposited. Approx 

$5000 difference from last year

Registrar’s Report: ( Matthew)
� Spring Instructional 225 vs 256 for 2011
� Summer registration runs 5/6-7/25 (22 registered, 73 last year)
� Fall registration runs 5/1-8/17 (6 registered, 679 last year)
� Disabled TOPS registration.
� Playoffs 6/16 & 17 – still need birth certificates for some players
� MYSA fees are up to date. 
� Travel uniforms – feedback with issues/quality of socks was problem, some numbers bleed.

        Fundraising: (Holly/Bobby)
� Golf Tournament 24 foursomes, 6/11 Lakeville CC
� dinner moved to Vets club catered by Fasano's
� 5/6 dance - $675 net profit down from last dance.
� Jay DeMerit Story – waiting for building usage.

        Website: (Ed & Holly)
� Nothing to report
� Need to post BCC winners and 50/50 winner

       
        South Shore Soccer: (Ron)

� 2 positions open, Sheldon retired and replaced by Randy Ellis
� 3 at-large positions open and filled with returning members.
� Bylaws changes – mostly word manipulation.
� Friendship tourney was successful with 125 teams.
� Still accepting scholarship applications.
� Playoff schedule will be posted to the SSSL website soon.
� 100% matching uniforms required, 2 copies of rosters required.

        Spring Instructional: (Erik)
� Pictures should be mailed.
� Medals were ordered late and not ready for girls final night.
� Adult volunteer dropoff from last year.

        Fields: (Rob)
� Jimmy moved blades back up and cleaned Deere decks.
� Eagle project – poles are up.

       
        BCC: (Jim)

� Smoothly run for most part, 1 red card to a coach 
� Brian suggested bringing back U18s and charging more.
� Jim McManus suggested coed U18s.



        New Business:
� Quarter Finals will run concessions like a Fall Saturday, need help with parking and concessions.  Porta-

Potties ordered for fields.
� Special Guest – Adam Myers – received 1 of the 5 BYSA scholarships from 20 applications.  He will be 

attending Loyola University in Maryland this fall.
� Jersey Collection was not as successful as hoped.

Motion to adjourn 8:07pm 

                                                        
Next BYSA General Meeting August 3, 2012, 7:00pm

Next BYSA BOD Meeting June 15, 2012 7:00pm
Next SSSL Meeting June 11, 2012, 7:00pm 

 


